
 

 

 

 

 

 

BOSE INSTITUTE 

KOLKATA 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

to 

ADVT. NO. : S/DPB/46/2013-14  

 

 

    Due to unavoidable circumstances, Walk-in-Interview will be held on 

12
th

 March, 2014  which is scheduled to be held on 5
th

 March, 2014. 

The other information will remain unchanged. 
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